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Docket Nos. 50-369
and 50-370

Mr. Robert A. Wiesmann, Manager
Regulatory and Legislative Affairs
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
P. O. Box 355
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230

Dear Mr. Wiesmann:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR WITHHOLDING INFORMATION FROM PUBLIC '^' 0SURE.

(McGuire Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2)

By letter dated December 7,1979, you submitted information related to electri-
cal equipment qualification for the above dockets and requested that it be with-
held from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 2.790. As you indicated, the
information had been previously submitted by Westinghouse and the NRC had agreed
by letter dated April 15, 1977 to withhold the data from public disclosure. We
have reviewed your request and will continue to witahold this information
on electrical equipment qualification from public inspection.

.

Withholding from public inspection shall not affect the right, if any, of per-
sons properly and directly concerned to inspect the documents. If the need
arises, we may send copies of this information to our consultants working in
this area. We will, of course, assure that the consultants have signed the
appropriate agreements for handling proprietary data.

If the basis for withholding this information from public inspection should
change in the future such that the information could then be made available
for public inspection, you should promptly notify the NRC.

Sincerely,

M x.%Robert L. Baer, Chief
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Project Management

cc: Mr. William 0. Parker, Jr.
Vice President, Steam Production
Duke Power Company
P. O. Box 2178
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242
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